
 

 

 

PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL HEARING COMMENT FORM 
Regarding modification of tidal wetlands license 24-WL-0757 and amendment of the Nontidal Wetlands 

and Waterway Construction Application No. 24-NT-0163 for the proposed Francis Scott Key Bridge 

Rebuild Project. The updates include adjusting the final alignment of the main span of the bridge 260 

feet east of the original alignment and updated impacts based on 50% design level plans, which include 

revised details for bridge piers, pier protection, roadway approaches, and roadway drainage associated 

with the final alignment. 

 
Application Numbers:  24-WL-0757(R1)/24-NT-0163 Tracking No. 202461017 

 

MDE Project Manager:  Matt Wallach (Tidal Wetlands)/Emily Dolbin (Nontidal Wetlands/Waterway            

Construction) 

 

Public Informational Hearing Date: Wednesday, August 20, 2025 

 

Comment Deadline Date (Postmarked By): Saturday, September 6, 2025 

 

Commenter’s Name and Affiliation:    

 

Comments (please attach additional sheets, as needed): 

__________________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

To view the hearing live or the recording following its completion, please go to the  
     MDE Francis Scott Key Bridge webpage or SCAN the QR CODE below. 

 

https://mde.maryland.gov/programs/water/WetlandsandWaterways/Pages/FrancisScottKeyBridge.aspx 

Send Comments to: 

Maryland State Department of the Environment 
Water and Science Administration 
Wetlands and Waterways Program 
1800 Washington Blvd., Suite 430 

Baltimore, MD 21230 
Attention:  Matt Wallach 

matthew.wallach@maryland.gov 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

COMMENTS MUST BE POSTMARKED OR EMAILED BY: 

Saturday, September 6, 2025 

After the hearing record closes, the Department will review and consider all of the comments it received 

during the comment period. 


